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PROPOSED BOARD ACTION 
 

Approve naming of the Intensive Care Unit Simulation Suite within the Christine E. Lynn 
College of Nursing Simulation Lab. The proposed name of the Intensive Care Unit Simulation 
Suite will be the “Cross Country Healthcare Intensive Care Unit Simulation Suite”. 

 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 
Donation: 
  

Cross County Healthcare, Inc. is making a gift in the amount of $100,000 for a recognition 
opportunity to name the Intensive Care Unit Simulation Suite within the Christine E. Lynn 
College of Nursing Simulation Lab, the “Cross Country Healthcare Intensive Care Unit 
Simulation Suite”. 

 
Gift Purpose: 

 
The purpose of the Donor in making this Gift is to provide support and enhance the 

nursing simulation lab within the Christine E. Lynn College of Nursing. This funding is 
intended to support and prepare nursing students at FAU as they learn clinical reasoning and 
clinical judgment through learning experiences in the simulation lab. This Gift will help equip 
FAU nursing students to be successful on their NCLEX exams after graduation and better 
prepare them to enter the RN nursing workforce. 
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Donor’s Background:   
 

Cross Country Healthcare, Inc. recruits and places qualified healthcare professionals in 
virtually every healthcare specialty and area of expertise. The company has a diverse client base 
that includes clinical and nonclinical settings, acute care hospitals, physician practice groups, 
outpatient and ambulatory-care centers, nursing facilities, public schools and charter schools, 
rehabilitation and sports medicine clinics, government facilities, and homecare. In 2019, the 
company merged its travel nurse brands – Cross Country TravCorps, MedStaff, and Medical 
Staffing Network Travel – under the new Cross Country Nurses brand, which was the original 
company brand launched in 1986.  
 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 
 

Cost of signage and installation – TBD  
  

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN/DATE 
 

Implementation date is to be determined. 
 
 
Presented by: David Green           Phone: 561-297-3015 
 
 


